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TO PURCHASE TICKETS, 
CONTACT:

260-426-4543

MIZPAH SHRINE STAG
Thursday October 20th

Mizpah Horse Grounds 
Columbia City

5:30 Fellowship
6:30pm Dinner

ONE-DAY CLASS
All 3 Masonic Degrees

Shrine Ceremonial
Saturday, October 22nd 

Kosciusko Shrine 
Club Building

SEPTEMBER 24, 2022
A Night of Hope 

& Inspiration



Mizpah Shrine Center Office Hours:  Monday - Thursday:  9am - 2:30pm

   Fraternally:  Jeff Baumgardner, Potentate Attest: Greg Romy, Recorder  
The purpose of these called meetings or events is to act upon any official business that may come before it. Your presence is requested.

 (260)426-4543 recorder@mizpahshrine.com www.mizpahshrine.com

The Allah Bi
Volume 22, Issue 5 

Published bi-monthly
(January, March, May, July, September, November)

Publication of Mizpah Shrine
1015A Memorial Way
Fort Wayne, IN 46805
Phone:  260-426-4543

Fax:  260-426-4544

Article submissions:
allah-bi@mizpahshrine.com

Articles are due by the first of the 
month preceeding the mailing date

(February 1, April 1, June 1, August 1, 
October 1, December 1)

Mizpah Shrine Divan:
Jeff Baumgardner, Potentate
Steve Bates, Chief Rabban,

Aaron Murray, Assistant Rabban,
Brooks Targgart, High Priest  

& Prophet
Keith Jacobsen, Oriental Guide,

Greg Romy, Recorder,
Chris Sanders, Treasurer

You are hereby notified of the following meetings of the nobility to be held at:

MIZPAH SHRINE
1015A Memorial Way, Fort Wayne, IN 46805

EARTH MOVING - EXCAVATING - ENVIRONMENTAL
QUALIFIED M B E

COMPLETE SITE DEVELOPMENT

Fox Contractors Corp
5430 W. Ferguson Road

Fort Wayne, Indiana 46809-9612

Dallas D. Day
dday@foxcontractors.com

Fort Wayne (260)747-7461
Cell (260)410-7560
Fax (260)747-7717

Indy (317)769-6291
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Trustees:
Timothy Yagel (22)

Sam Winebrenner (23)
Jody Swaidner (24)

Finance Committee:
Ron Kohart (22)

Justin Klinger (23) 
Hal Harting (24)

Steve Sickafoose (25)
William Auer (26)

Representatives to the 
Imperial Council:

Jeff Baumgardner, Potentate
Steve Bates, Chief Rabban

Aaron Murray, Assistant Rabban,
Brooks Targgart, High Priest & Prophet

Legal Counsel:
Randy Hammond

September Meeting
Wednesday, September 7 • Meal at 6:15pm • Meeting at 7:00pm

October Meeting
Wednesday, October 5 • Meal at 6:15pm • Meeting at 7:00pm
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COMMERCIAL
WAREHOUSE &
CARTAGE, INC

Gregg Parrish, President
3402 Meyer Road
Fort Wayne, IN 

Phone:  (260) 426-7825

Potentate’s Message ...
Hello everyone,

Hello nobles we have been busy enjoying the nice weather and parading   I want to 
thank everyone that came out and participated in the parades or came for support. 
Thank you to everyone for all the hard work at the horse show and the Fly-in 
Breakfast. The Sportsman’s raffle is next, if you have not been to that event, you 
should come out and see all that goes into it. It is a weekend of a lot of fun. Moving 
forward then in September is GLSA. This year it is in Ann Arbor, Michigan and we are 
looking forward to that and hopefully will have beautiful weather. Any units that are going 
should get their reservations in as soon as possible. The parade in Decatur has been scheduled for October. 
Thank you to Andy, our parade chairman, that has done a great job this year Watch the Facebook page for 
information on the one-day class.  Thank you to everyone for all the hard work and support you have given us. 
It does not go unnoticed. We appreciate it. 

Jeff 
Potentate
 

ATTENTION:
Shrine Circus Office will be open 

Tuesday-Friday 12:30pm-5pm 
to turn in Sportsman Raffle 

Money and TicketS



Ron’s Award
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Michael Coe                                   (260)424-6260

Slaughtering
Processing

Smoking
Retail

735 W. Market Street
Columbia City, IN 46725

(260) 248-8315
Bob Randy

Krider’s Meat Processing

Recorder’s Message ...
Hello Nobles,
I hope everyone had a great summer. I wanted to let you know about a few things to look for in the next couple of 
months.
Due’s cards will be sent out on September 1, 2022. There will be a few changes this year. One thing that will not 
change is the cost to be a noble. No increases this year from Imperial or our Temple. This may change next year if our 
costs continue to grow.
Nobles will be able to pay their bills online this year. If you get into your Webfez account, you will be asked if you want 
to pay online. There will be a 4% processing fee. You do not have to use this option; you can still pay the way you have 
always paid. This just adds a new level of convenience.
Imperial is moving away from membership cards. They want you to develop a Webfez account to manage your 
membership. Within this account, they have a membership card that you can download and have it available on your 
phone. When you come into a meeting, you just bring up the card and it will be scanned to determine your status. You 
will no longer have to always carry your card, it will be on your phones. We do realize that not all of you have a smart 
phone and some of you are not good with computers. We will have a limited number of stickers available at the of-
fice for people in that situation. We can also help you set up your account and download your card. Just let the office 
know you need help.
Within the Webfez account you will be able to see everything that you have done as a Shriner, Clubs that you have 
been in, dues that you have paid, personal information. You will be able to change your address or phone number. 
This is a great tool, and we will be sending some additional information out on how to create your account.
Greg Romy
Recorder 2022
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Proposed Bylaw Change For Mizpah ...
The August stated meeting introduced the first reading of a proposed bylaw change for Mizpah. This proposed change will 
be read again at the September stated meeting. This article is the printed notification that is required per Imperial bylaw.
The current bylaw reads:
Article 5.2 Dues (a)
Suspension for Nonpayment
	 • A member who is two years in arrears on his dues is suspended, pursuant to the procedure recited in the 	 	
	    bylaws of Shriners International.
The proposed change is:
Article 5.2 Dues (a)
Suspension for Nonpayment
	 • A member who is one year in arrears on his dues is suspended, pursuant to the procedure recited in the 	 	
	    bylaws of Shriners International.
As you know, every year we read the names of those Nobles that will be suspended for non-payment of their dues. This 
will not change. The Imperial procedure is:
	 • § 323.11 Suspension for Nonpayment of Dues. 
	 • (a) Suspension or Remission. A temple may not carry a member on the books who is more than 2 years in 		
         arrears. The temple must either suspend him or remit his dues. 
	 • (b) Procedure for Suspension. A Noble may be suspended for nonpayment of dues in the following manner: 
	 	 • (1) He must be notified by first-class mail that he is in arrears; 
	 	 • (2) He must be given an opportunity to be heard; 
	 	 • (3) He must be admitted to the temple for this purpose even though he is in arrears; and 
	 	 • (4) A majority of members present at a stated meeting must vote to suspend him. 
	 • (c) Effective Date. Whenever adopted, any order of suspension shall be effective as of December 31 of the 		
         last year of the delinquency
Why are we trying to change the bylaws??
Simply put, to save money. Every year we carry a Noble we owe Imperial the per capita and the hospital fee. When we 
carry 20-40 it’s not a big number. However we now face carrying over 100 Nobles over into a delinquent status. It is about 
$3500. When we carry them again it’s another $3500.  
Could we pay this? Yes.
Do we need to? Well that’s why it has been proposed and why we are talking about it.
What has been done? Good question! Let us start with the assumption that a Noble knows he has dues to pay. Every year 
he has dues do pay. We have not established any paid up for life programs. Maybe sometime in the future we will but, right 
now we do not. So right now, everyone owes dues.
We have established a hardship and distress program. Not one Noble that has applied for it has been denied.
We have set up calling teams. We have email campaigns. We have Imperial mailings. We have looked for people on Face-
book, Linked-in and even public records searched. Unfortunately, we have also had to search Obits. We have given the 
units and clubs rosters of Nobles in their clubs that owe dues and asked them to help keep Nobles in their clubs. This is 
one of the reasons why the Recorders office needs the rosters of your members.  BTW- If you would like to help call, please 
contact me!!
This is a way to clean up the delinquency roster. If a Noble wants to come back the Recorder has the restoration program. 
It also puts us on the same schedule as Indiana Grand Lodge with an annual dues renewal policy.
Here is a bonus!!! You can pay these dues online. Yes, and you can even break it down to smaller payments. Paying your 
dues through WebFez has NEVER been easier. You just have to log in and do it.
This is a cost savings measure. At a time when every dollar counts it is time to account for these. 
This was briefed at the last stated meeting and will be briefed again in September. Each Noble on the suspension list will 
also receive first class mail regarding this and will be allowed entrance to be heard in September and October stated meet-
ings. We do not want to turn any Noble away.
I am available for questions and discussion. Regardless of what the outcome is, the Membership team will continue to do 
the best we can to make all Nobles and their families welcome and involved. Thanks,

John Runge
membership@mizpahshrine.com
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Give $100 And Feel 
Like A Million

Join the Shriner’s $100 Million Club
With your gift, you will receive a certificate and will be entitled

 to the $100 Million Club tassel holder ($10) on your fez. 
Not only will you be participating in the 

“WORLD’S GREATEST PHILANTHROPY” 
but also in the 

“WORLD’S PUREST CHARITY”.
___ I would like to make a cash contribution at this time of at
       least $100, which is tax deductible.
       * Please make your check payable to: 
                    SHRINERS HOSPITAL FOR CHILDREN

___ I would like to make a contributaion using my credit card.
       * Please include credit card number & expiration date (MC, Visa, Discover)

Certificate Information
Person Donating ____________________________________
Unless specified otherwise, will also be the name on certificate

In Memory of / Honor of (circle one) ______________________

How would you like to receive your certificate?

(  ) Pick up in office - framed (  ) Stated Meeting - framed

Mail to:  ___________________________________________
       * Mail form to Mizpah Shrine; 1015 Memorial Way, Fort Wayne, IN 46805

Email to:  recorder@mizpahshrine.com
260-426-4543 • fax:  260-426-4544

$100 Million
Dollar Club 

In Memory of  Joyce A Parker – Ronald L Parker
In Memory of Larry K Ashley – Mizpah Shrine 
				    Class Directors
In Honor of the Children – John A Myers
In Memory of Larry K Ashley – Steve & Rebecca
    (Lobsiger) Lamier, Jeff Lobsiger & Goyo Olirares
In Memory of Gene & Joby Kaufman – Robert 
				                 McCaslin
In Memory of Tommy C Womack – Donald Scheef 
     			        & Mary Nunchuck, D.O
In Memory of Louella Wonderly – Heidi and 
			     Brooks Targgart & Family
In Memory of Karen Diehl – Scott & Jennifer 
			             Ewaskowitz
In Memory of Eddie A Ransom – Jeff & Mary Ann 
				       Hire
In Memory of Karen Diehl – James & Karen Diehl
In Memory of Joyce A Parker – Ronald Parker
In Honor of the Children – Friends & Family of 
			          Jane Vanhoozen
In Memory of Eddie A Ransom – Ronald & 
				       Cynthia Ransom

Name
Tommy C. Womack
Claude L Chrisman
David C Channell
Eddie A Ransom
Stanley W Jordan
Michael D Brothers
Jackie D Stump
Dudley A Campbell
Gene R Foltz
R Eugene Woolard, MSA

D.O.B. 
2/13/43

12/17/34
1/18/43
5/1/39

6/27/24
9/11/45
5/15/46

10/29/32
9/27/25
7/15/32

Creation
5/17/69
5/15/82
12/3/77
5/16/81

11/22/69
12/6/86

11/30/74
12/3/94

11/30/74
12/4/82

Passed
6/5/22

6/17/22
6/9/20

6/19/22
1/13/21
7/4/22
7/8/22
7/7/22
2/2/22

7/21/22



7

Fellow Noble’s

  The car show started out with a few rain showers, but by 9:15am the rain cleared, and the show went 
on as planned.  We had a great turn out, great food and plenty of opportunity to make friends.  This year’s 
best of show went to a beautifully restored Triumph TR250.  They only made these cars in 1967 & 68, with 
only 8400 being built. 

  As I walked the crowd thanking those in attendance, I noticed several Masons / Shriners in attendance.  
Thank you for coming out and enjoying the day with us.  For those who could not make it, next year is just 
around the corner. 
 A big thank you to the Grill Masters and the Daughters of the Nile for supporting the car show.
 Our next event is the wheelbarrow of cheer raffle, pre-sale tickets are available (contact me, Jody or Jim 
Coe) or come to the Sportsman’s Raffle on September 10th to be part of the day’s events.
  If you want to be part of the Car Club or just learn more about the Car Club, there is no better time than 
now.  You are always welcome to drop in on our meetings (2nd Monday @ 6:30pm) there is plenty of room.  
You do not need to have a special interest car, just a desire to support the Shrine with a good group of people.  
To keep things interesting and fun, not all of our meetings are at the Shrine.  When we don’t have much go-
ing on we pick an off-site location (Granite City) for example and bring the ladies.
  Don’t forget to reach out to a widow or Brother that you have not seen or talked with in a while.  Check in 
on them, make sure they are ok, maybe check the batteries in their smoke detector or bring them lunch?  
Tom Lehman
VP Car Club  

Car Club ...

K
H
Y
B
E
R

Upcoming activites for Khyber Club are as follows:
 
September –  Our Trap shoot on the 3rd Tuesday and meeting on the 4th Tuesday,  location to be 
determined.
October –  Our meeting is on the 4th Tuesday , location to be determined.
November – Ladies night 4 th Tues   at Don Hall’s Factory at 6 pm
December, January, and February – Dark.  Some of our members will be hunting good watering 
holes in the south.   
March – We will have all of our Snowbirds back (probably).  The meeting on the 4th Tuesday....no 
Trap......
 
Pistol and Rifle can be shot at Izzak Walton upon notice.
Trap Sunday mornings   9 A M  at Izzak Walton open to public....

Bud Rothgeb
Secretary
 



Calendar of Events Around Mizpah
   October  Calendar	E vent 
 Saturday	 October 1st	 GLSA (Ann Arbor)
				    Racing Shriners
 Wednesday	 October 5th	 Mizpah Stated 
            			   Meeting
				    Bagpipers
 Thursday	 October 6th	 Horse Patrol
 Monday	 October 10th	 Car Club
	 	 	 	 Director’s Staff
 Tuesday	 October 11th	 Class Directors
				    Scottish Rite Stated 
				    Meeting
 Wednesday	 October 12th	 Bagpipers
				    Flying Shriners
				    Kosciusko County SC
				    Lagrange County SC
				    Randolph County SC
	 	 	 	 Daughters of the Nile
 Thursday	 October 13th	 Vette’s
	 	 	 	 Legion of Honor
 Monday	 October 17th	 Yoshi
 Tuesday	 October 18th	 Radio Unit
				    Media Unit
 Wednesday	 October 19th	 Bagpipers
				    Huntington County SC
				    Pokagon SC
				    Flying Shriners
				    Hospital Unit
				    Jay County SC
 Thursday	 October 20th	 Mizpah Shrine
				    Stag 	
				    (Mizpah Horse 
				    Showgrounds)
				    Mizmur Shrine Club
 Saturday	 October 22nd	One Day Class 
				    (Warsaw)
	 	 	 	 Blackford County
 Monday	 October 24th	 Antique Power
 Tuesday	 October 25th	 Khyber Gun Club
				    Adams County SC
				    Clowns
 Wednesday	 October 26th	 Bagpipers
				    Samsar
				    Hapzim
				    Wabash County SC
 Thursday	 October 27th	 Whitley County SC

8	
	

   September  Calendar	E vent 
 Thursday	 September 1st	 Horse Patrol
 Saturday	 September 3rd	 Racing Shriners
 Wednesday	 September 7th	 Mizpah Stated 
            				    Meeting			 
					     Bagpipers
 Thursday	 September 8th	 Vette’s
	 	 	 	 	 Legion of Honor
 Saturday	 September 10th	 Sportsman’s
	 	 	 	 	 Gun  Raffle
 Monday	 September 12th	 Car Club
	 	 	 	 	 Director’s Staff
 Tuesday	 September 13th	 Class Directors
					     Scottish Rite 
					     Stated Meeting
 Wednesday	 September 14th	 Bagpipers
					     Flying Shriners
					     Kosciusko County SC
					     Lagrange County SC
					     Randolph County SC
	 	 	 	 	 Daughters of the Nile
 Thursday	 September 15th	 Mizmur Shrine Club
 Monday	 September 19th	 Yoshi
 Tuesday	 September 20th	 Radio Unit
					     Media Unit
 Wednesday	 September 21st	 Bagpipers
					     Huntington CountySC
					     Pokagon SC
					     Flying Shriners
					     Hospital Unit
					     Jay County SC
 Thursday	 September 22nd	 Whitley County SC
 Saturday	 September 24th	 Night of Hope and 
					     Inspiration (Warsaw)
	 	 	 	 	 Blackford County
 Monday	 September 26th	 Antique Power
 Tuesday	 September 27th	 Khyber Gun Club
					     Adams County SC
					     Clowns
 Wednesday	 September 28th	 Bagpipers
					     Samsar
					     Eel River SC
					     Hapzim
					     Wabash County SC
 Thursday	 September 29th	 GLSA (Ann Arbor)
 Friday		 September 29th	 GLSA (Ann Arbor)
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Potentate’s Lady’s Message ...
Hello everyone, 

I hope this finds you all doing well. The Past Potes ladies’ luncheon was held in 
August followed by a tour of DeBrands Chocolate factory! It was a lot of fun. I ap-
preciate everyone that came and missed those that could not make it. We have the 
trip to the Ark coming up in September. Remember to call the bus company if you would like to 
go.  If you miss that, Frankenmuth is coming up in November. That should be a good one too.  If 
you can make it to the Sportsman’s raffle, I think you will enjoy it. 

Remember to keep asking people to join the Kroger Rewards. 
If they do not have the app on their phone, all they have to do is 
go to kroger.com and sign up. They will just have to put their 
rewards number in and go to community rewards and select 
Mizpah’s ladies’ project. Once enrolled you will never have to sign up again for the rest of the 
year. I’m hoping it will roll over into next year but if not, I’m going to try to renew it. I am going to 
meet with the divan ladies about having a Christmas tree raffle at the shrine. Something you may 
want to be thinking about. More information on that will follow. Hopefully, we can get some busi-
nesses to donate some Christmas trees to raffle off. If you work for someone or know a company 
that might want to participate, we would be glad to give them more information.  Thank you so 
much for everything you do and for all the support you have given us.

Connie

Howdy Kussins, make plans now to join your friends at the 3rd Annual Johnny Appleseed Clan #95 Hillbilly 
Holiday. If you have never had the chance to attend, you are missing a great time.  This exciting weekend 
features three days of great food and great fun all for a great cause. Remember…100% of all registration 
fees go directly to the Mizpah Shrine Centers Transportation Fund.

	 Over the past two years we have continued to grow. This year we need you to join in on the fun to 
make it even bigger. As we learn and expand it is our goal to one day host the International Hillbilly Conven-
tion right here in Columbia City. Shriners from around the country will come to northeast Indiana to join us. 
The only way we can accomplish this daunting task is to have the support of our Mizpah family. Please think 
about joining us for one, two, or even all three days. There are campsites available but remember that you 
can sleep at your house and join us at your leisure on the weekend of the event. With three days of festivi-
ties, we are sure that we have something to offer everyone.

	 The committee has been working hard to continually improve the event. If we double the size of the 
event that means we double the size of the contribution to our Transportation Fund. The safe transport of 
our precious cargo to the Shrine Hospitals is worth our efforts. Please come out and support this event. If you 
have any questions, please contact me directly.

Pa Mike Hardiek
questyp1@comcast.net

Hillbillies ...



10



11

Horse Patrol ...
       It’s that time again, super hot temperatures.  
I would like to thank the grounds crew that continue keeping the place looking sharp, it 
takes a lot of work and time, thank you guys. The grounds new additions are coming 
together, we have the Yagel Gang putting the sign up and The Whetstone crew running 
new electric power to places. Bill Leedy is programing the sign. Just in time for our 
68th Annual Horse Show.
         Everyone is excited to come help and gear up for our 1st music festival. Great thanks 
go out to John Fosnaogh for getting crew around and the bands in order. Come out, bring 
a cooler, and chill out for few hours. We have lots of new classes and things planned for this horse show thanks 
to Brett Anderson, Bob Dumford and all other volunteers. A lot of hard work goes in to this 2-day show thanks to 
all our hardworking members and great volunteers. So come on out and see the action and the work that is put 
into this event.  I would like to thank all our ad book sponsors and ad donations along with the new class sponsor 
donations. There will be a report following the show. I would like to welcome in John Fosnaogh, Chris Martin as 
new members.
       We had a great time in Minnesota, great food good drinks and great hospitality with the Zuhrah horsemen 
group. Mizpah came home with 1st place drill champions, Great job guys! We had some great parades and prac-
tices this season I would like to welcome back Max and his new horse Whiskey she is doing a great job. Looking 
ahead in September there will be the sportsman raffle, what a great time the whole day. Also, the GLSA conven-
tion up in Ann Arbor, MI led by Steve Scott for the horse patrol. Do not forget about the hillbilly ho down, and our 
fall fling in November, tickets are out amongst the guys for sale.

     The Yoshi have just completed a fairly calm 
couple of months. I’d like to thank all of you 
who participated in the Fly-in breakfast at the 
Fort Wayne International Airport. Our meet-
ings are small, but when it comes to doing 
things, we can always count on the Yoshi to 
come through!

     We just purchased a fishing Kayak for the 
Sportsman’s Raffle. Tickets this year will be 1 for 
$10.00 and 3 for $20.00. Like last year, it’s a very 
nice Kayak, 11.3 feet long. You can get presale 
tickets from Yoshi members or call me at 
260-749-2311. It hardly seems possible, but it is 
just around the corner. 

     				    Coronavirus has 	
			      been hitting a lot more 	
			   people lately. We wish 		
		          you good health and safety	
			              for your families in  	
			           these trying times!
 
Jim Kart
Yoshi President
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Attention all Club and Unit leaders!!!!!
We have been asking for your rosters and 
some of you have submitted them. 
THANK YOU.
We are now happy to roll out a program that 
allows all Club and Unit leaders to 
access WebFez and manage their membership 
rosters.
This is easy to do. Just log into your WebFez 
account and finish up some training slides and 
you are well on your way. Here are the steps:
     1. Log into your WebFez
     2. Click the Training tab
     3. Click the Recorded WebFez Training tab
     4. Register of the training slides (there are a 	
         lot of slides you can train on but the Club       
         Unit ones are what we want you to com-   
         plete).
     5. Go to the Club and Unit Administration     
         and  click Start this Training

The Recorders Office is always ready to help!
This is important as we are required to moni-
tor and report on these activities. It allows 
leadership to plan for meaningful events that 
provide the best impact for our members and 
helps draw in new members.
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The Nobles and their Ladies listed drove Mizpah Shrine vans transporting our patient-champions and 
their parents to Chicago or Cincinnati the last few weeks.
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Mizpah Van Schedulers
Elkhart

Neil Pittenger - 574-215-2603
Bill Roose - 574-361-7922
Fort Wayne Area

Jerry Willman - 260-483-4226
Bob Evers - 574-269-3788

Noble Co.
Bob Evers - 574-269-3788

Hospital NEWS

Interested in becoming a driver? Contact one of the Schedulers 
or the Mizpah Shrine office 
TODAY!!

Mizpah Shrine is inviting you to a scheduled 
Zoom meeting.

 Topic:  HOSPITAL VAN DRIVERS' TRAINING
 Time: May 7, 2022 08:00 AM Eastern Time   (US and Canada)

 Join Zoom Meeting
 https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81097874705

 Meeting ID: 810 9787 4705

Noble
June

CHICAGO: 
6 Trips, 5 Patients 
Miles Driven: 1,595

Drivers:
Robert Dumford

Robert Brooks (2)
James Boone

Dennis Paternoster
Dennis (Nub) Lowry 

(3)
Bill Beatty (2)

Larry Lant

Grant
June

CHICAGO: 
2 Trips, 2 Patients 
Miles Driven: 810

Drivers:
Roger Beck (2)
Benita Beck (2)

Elkhart
June

CHICAGO: 
3 Trips, 4 Patients 
Miles Driven: 678

Drivers:
Grant Humbarger

David Gillum
Jake Dermott (2)
Terry Dermott (2)

Fort Wayne
July

CHICAGO: 
6 Trips, 6 Patients

DAYTON: 
3 Trips, 1 Patient

Drivers:
Jeff Baumgardner (3)

Doug Brouwer (2)
Jerry DeLeon (2)

Hal Harting
Jeff Hire

Jesse Jackson
Dave Roose

Dennis Schebig (5)
Jerry Willman (2)

Noble
July

CHICAGO: 
5 Trips, 6 Patients 
Miles Driven: 1,669

Drivers:
Robert Dumford
Robert Brooks
James Boone

Dennis Paternoster
Dennis (Nub) Lowry

Bill Beatty
Larry Lant (2)
Jake Dermott
Terry Dermott

Lagrange and 
Steuben 
Counties

July
CHICAGO: 

3 Trips, 3 Patients 
Miles Driven:  987

Drivers:
Ray Hoover (2)
Gary Soblotne
John Tchinski
Don Shively

Grant/Blackford Co.
Roger Beck 765-661-2978 or 

765-674-5831
LaGrange/Steuben

Don Shively - 260-833-4884
Ray Hoover 260-463-3179

Chuck Miller - 260-854-2964

Lagrange and 
Steuben 
Counties

June
CHICAGO: 

4 Trips, 4 Patients 
Miles Driven:  1,324

Drivers:
Ray Hoover (2)

Gary Soblotne (2)
Lynn Soblotne
Don Shively

Fort Wayne
June

CHICAGO: 
6 Trips, 12 Patients

DAYTON: 
2 Trips, 2 Patients 

Drivers:
Jeff Baumgardner (2)

Doug Brouwer (3)
Ray Hoover
Dave Roose

Dennis Schebig (6)
Jerry Willman (3)



Daughters of the Nile ...
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Hello Everyone,

Teti Sheri’s Official Supreme Queen visit was held in July and was a great success!
I want to thank all of the members of Mizpah Shrine and their ladies that were in 
attendance for the potato bar dinner and greetings of our Supreme Queen, Vickie Tabor Hill!

The car show and fly in are done and were a great success! Thank you to Mizpah for letting us be 
a part of your events!!!!

The Sportsman’s Raffle, Autumn Tea and Fall Craft and Vendor Show are all coming up quickly! 
While ads for the Tea and Craft & Vendor Show are below, at the Sportsman’s Raffle we are com-
ing back with our famous ice cream sundaes. There is a new addition this year – we are selling 
tickets for a Leather Aussie Style Hat or a Hand-Carved Wood Art. The tickets will be $5 each 
or 3 for $10. We hope to see you there!!

We will also be selling fall bulbs, tickets for a BEAUTIFUL hand quilted tree skirt, holding an on-
line Pampered Chef Fundraising Party, and having a fun filled FREE game night! What interests 
YOU?? Have any questions, give me a call!

Nile Love, 
Stephanie Baker, Queen
(260)358-7244

Sample ticket for the 
Sportsman’s Raffle 

items from DoN!



Mizpah Shrine Center
1015A Memorial Way
Fort Wayne, IN 46805

Public Installation
of Officers

Friday, December 16th 6:30pm 
at the Mizpah Shrine Center

Appetizers served after the Installation

GLSA
Thursday, September 29th – 

Saturday, October 1st

Parade will be on 
Saturday October 1st

SATURDAY, 
JANUARY 7TH

Meeting for Potentate’s 
Aides, Unit Head 
Meeting and Van 
Driver’s Training
More information 

to follow!


